
Outreach To Institutions Report for 11/9/2024 D3 Business Meeting 

 

Have passed out 75% of the 2018 "Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism" Magazine which 

were in storage @ Penman since before Covid. The majority went to libraries 

and to several AA meetings in the Beaches and San Marco area. Also to help 

educate the public about the family disease of Alcoholism, some were also 

given to this Chair's AA Co-Operation with the Professional Community/Public 

Information committee members to pass out with their AA pamphlets. 

 

Have almost finished reading the pamphlets which were purchased @ the LDC. 

Also spent quite a bit of time getting familiar with the al-anon.org website. 

Many suggestions were found for the best pamphlets to have in stock to pass 

out. An order will be made soon. 

 

Still looking for volunteers, and would love a co-chair to bounce ideas off 

and motivate each other. Please announce this in your meetings. Thank you for 

your patience with this Committee Chair "Newcomer!" 

 

Lillyn B. 

 


